From: registrar

Sent: June-28-17 12:55 PM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 10:36 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Pierre Ouellette

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Before approving the increase | would ask you to please consider the fact that Ontario pays the highest electricity rates
of all provinces in Canada.

The government promised a decreased in electricity rates and Hydro One is seeking a rate increase for the next 5 years.
Shouldn't Ontario get in line with the rest of Canada and freeze electricity rates until such a time as Ontario compares
equally with the average prices across Canada. Thank you for considering my request.

-- Attachment --





